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ST MARY'S PS PHOTO DAY IS COMING

The official School Photos will be taken by Elite School Photography on Wednesday 6th March 2024

All orders are to be completed online, via the Elite School Photography website, prior to the day

You can order your photos by using the login code ESP202515 and follow the easy to use steps to order

Please ensure all relevant student details (including class), are filled out correctly

Family Discount - If you have more than two children attending this School, please list all their First Names and
their Classes and select 2 as the quantity, for the Deluxe and Standard packs. Your third and subsequent
Child will receive their packs free of charge, but you must list all your children’s names & classes.

This family discount will only apply to the Deluxe & Standard Packs.

If you have any queries regarding School Photos, please contact our friendly team at ESP directly on (03) 9570 9311
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